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Assembly 

Thursday, November 6th 

2.30pm 
Jumpstart parents are invited to an assembly next 

Thursday. This is the last day for Jumpstart 

students this year. We will be holding a 

Presentation for our Jumpstart students. All 

welcome.    

3-6 Cup Cake Stall – Next Wednesday, 5th 

November 

The students will be holding a cup cake stall. The 

funds raised will go towards the cost of costumes 

for Presentation Night. 

This week it will be 3-6 students turn to bring in 

cup-cakes for sale. Cup-cakes are priced at 50c 

each. 

K-2 will run a cup cake stall on Wednesday, 19th 

November. 

 

Swim School 24th - 28th November 

Cost for this year is $60 per student. This covers 

cost of entry into the pool and part of the cost 

of transport. Rural and Remote School Grant and 

Equity funding assists with the cost of transport. 

This is a whole school activity. Note. There will 

be NO supervision at school for students who do 

not attend. Notes and money need to be returned 

to the office by Friday, 14th November. 

The Calendar 

Term 4 

Oct 

Fri 31st Year 5 School 

Captain Speeches and 

Voting. 

November 

Wed 5th 3-6 cup Cake 

Stall 

Wed 5th – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 6th Last Day Kinda 

Transition -Jumpstart 

Program 

Thurs 6th Assembly 

2.30pm 

Wed 12th   – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm   

Wed 19th K-2 Cup Cake 

Stall  

Wed 19th   – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm – 

Last Day 

24th – 28th Swim School 

December 

Thurs 11th Presentation 

Night 

Mon 15th Christmas Tree – 

Warialda Pool 12- 2pm 

 

Wed 17th Last Day 2014 
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Outstanding Accounts. 

Accounts have been sent home to families who have still not paid school fees, 

lap top hire, etc. These accounts need to be paid. The school has paid in 

advance for such things as text books, computer programs, etc. for all our 

students to use. The school carries these costs and needs to replenish 

finances for end of school and next year’s start-up costs. We ask that these 

accounts be paid as soon as possible. 

 

Active After School Program 

Active After School Program continues next Wednesday. Woolworths Moree are 

supporting this program by donating fruit for our students.

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

Note: Recent arrival – Girls Navy A Line skirts 

$15. 
 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 4 

 
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

   31st October Jill Walker Katreana Byers 

3rd November Kerrie McNamara  7th November Liz Hobday Kylie Kumar 

10th November Kerrie McNamara  14th November Bec Parker Kay Grant 

17th November Kerrie McNamara  21st November Jill Walker Keira Williams 

24th November SWIM SCHOOL  28th November SWIM SCHOOL SWIM SCHOOL 

1st December Kerrie McNamara  5th December Jodi Rigby Rennae Hancock 

8th December Kerrie McNamara  12th December NO CANTEEN  

15th December NO CANTEEN  19th December NO SCHOOL  
 

 

 


